
Edgarley Assisted Living                
MEMO               
No: 132025 

 

 

 

Date: 05/06/2025 

Subject: Aged Care Act  

To: NOK, POA & Families 

 

Hi to All NOK, POA & Family Members,  

Notifying you that Edgarley has received notification from the Minister for 
Aged Care and Seniors. The announcement is regarding the change in the date 
of commencement of the new Aged Care Act from 1 July 2025 to 1 November 
2025.  

Please find attached open letter from Sam Rae the Minister for Aged Care and 
Seniors.  

  

Kind Regards 

Trish McKenzie CI/IPC LEAD 

 
 

 


